

49 Woodside Street Stamford, CT 06902

Connecticut Department of Public Health Radon Program Attn. Lynn Hudak June 21, 2017

Dear Ms, Hudak.

Attached with this letter are most results for the recent follow-up test for Mill Hill Elementary school and Riverfield Elementary School – Fairfield, CT. Follow up testing was conducted at the below listed locations after adjustments were made to the existing air handling system. Follow-testing returned results below the Environmental Protection Agency action level of 4pCi/L at all locations.

Riverfield Elementary School

Gymnasium Office

Mill Hill Elementary School

Room 9, 10, 11, 14, Conference Room

No School Mitigation Reporting Form was filed with your department because the services of a radon mitigation professional was not retained for any corrective actions. Please advise if your department still requires a School Mitigation Reporting Form to be filed.

Sincerely,

Ted Tio, MS, CIEC

Radon Measurements Specialist

Hygenix, Inc.